
B I N A R Y  H U B  
S T U D E N T  

A C C O M M O D A T I O N
DBFL were delighted to be on the 

team working with 
Bennett Construction, who were 

awarded the 'House Building 
Project of the Year' in the Irish 
Building & Design Awards 2017.  

 

https://www.dbfl.ie/project/binary-hub-student-accommodation/

